
My name is April Cromer. I am from Leavenworth County. 
  

In 2021, I decided to run as a write-in candidate for the local school board, USD-469. I used 

Facebook as a campaign tool since my write-in campaign began only 3 1/2 weeks before the 

general election. I ran for no government mandates; keeping political ideologies out of the 

classroom to stop indoctrination; respecting parental wishes for their children; and other 

conservative values. Unfortunately, Facebook shut down my campaign page one week before the 

election. I lost the school board election by just under 100 votes as a write-in candidate. 

Censorship affected my 2021 municipal election! 
  
This nation is suffering at the hand of a "Woke" culture that wishes to end our 

Constitutional Republic. As a part of the Kansas State Legislature, you are our only hope to stop 

this Big Tech cancel culture. Our founding fathers gave us a beautiful Constitution to protect us 

from tyranny from the federal government who has used Big Tech as a weapon to stop us 

conservatives. Now we need you to enforce your authority under the 10th Amendment and stop 

this encroachment on our 1st Amendment rights.  

  
Vote Yes on SB 50! 
  

April Cromer 
23916 131st St.  
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719-431-3942 
 


